
TO:  High School Guidance Counselor 

FROM: Jones County Pork Producers, Ryan Toenjes 

DATE: February 5, 2018 

RE: 2017-2018 Jones County Pork Producers Scholarship 

 

The Jones County Pork Producers are excited to announce a new 

scholarship for seniors.  

The application is online at: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe80Cd_I2AwP8PxmiKz5MSOujeUHfROpwvOQAd5DGgTep

ASJA/viewform , and requirements are as listed:  

• Applicant must be a senior in high school and a resident of 

Jones County 

• Student will be attending college in the fall of 2018 

• Scholarship awards will be made directly to the recipient, at 

the beginning of the second year of college 

• Student must be pursuing a degree in an agricultural-related 

field 

• Application must be received by March 31, 2018 

Please distribute this information to students. Link to the application 

can also be found on our Facebook page, Jones County Pork Producers. 

Contact us with any questions.  


